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Description: (Please note that this solicitation is not ready to be issued as of this 

date.) The Embassy of the United States in Tbilisi, Georgia will issue a 

solicitation for Renovation of the US Embassy Tbilisi Residences. These 

requirements may change depending on funding availability in forth coming 

periods. Major duties and responsibilities are to provide renovation services to 

U.S. Embassy Tbilisi Residences. 

All responsible sources may submit an offer, which shall be considered. The 

Government plans to issue the solicitation in June 2021. Again, this solicitation 

will be issued via the Embassy website 

https://ge.usembassy.gov/embassy/tenders and www.tenders.ge - no 

paper copies will be mailed. 

Note: The response date in this synopsis is not a firm date. Please see the 

solicitation for the actual date. The prospective contractor shall have a final 

registration on www.sam.gov prior to contract award. For registration instructions 

please contact TbilisiGSOprocurement@state.gov . 

 

Points of Contact: 

John McDonald, Contracting Officer, Phone: +995 32 2277000, Email: 

mcdonaldjk@state.gov 

 

Nana Bregvadze, Procurement Assistant, Phone: +995 32 2277201, Email: 

BregvadzeN@state.gov  

 

 


